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3rd  May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As you are aware, your child has been preparing for the end of KS2 SATs. From Monday, 13th 
May to Thursday 16th May 2024 , your child will be sitting the end of KS2 SATs papers.  
 
It is essential that your child arrives at school at 08:55am.  
 
It is very important that all children have a good healthy breakfast, which will give them energy 
to perform well. Your child is welcome to attend breakfast club (free of charge) during SATs 
week.  
 
 
Good luck Year 6! We are all so proud of your perseverance, resilience and determination! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Kelli  
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please fill in the slip below and return it to me by Thursday 9th May 2024 
 
My child ………………………………………. will be attending breakfast from Tuesday to Friday 

 

My child ………………………………………. will not be attending breakfast from Tuesday to Friday 

 

 
 
 

 

 


